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Calling All Bunnies… 
Social Committee News 

Did you ever get the urge to know what is like to be a char-
acter at Disneyland?  Well, here is your 
chance. The Social Committee is looking for 
someone to fill the part of the Remington 
Easter Bunny on Saturday, April 12th. 
Our volunteer can be a teenager or an 
adult.  If you are interested please 
contact Janet Smith at 630-9985. 

Chris Gorsh called the Board of Directors’ meeting to order 
on February 12, 2003, at 6:40 P.M.  The Board members 
present were Paul Wallace, Mary Rooth, Chris Gorsh, and 
Kathy Morrisson. Paul Wallace and Kirt Shaffer were un-
able to attend. Suzanne Reeder from Around the Clock, Inc. 
was also present. 
Approve minutes of the Last Meeting 
Mary made a motion to approve the January 2002 meeting 
minutes.  Kathy seconded the motion. The motion passed 
unanimously. 
Committee Reports 
ACC:  Dick Green presented the ACC report.  The com-
mittee members reviewed one request since January. The 
request was approved. Around the Clock will supply Dick 
Green with a new tenant directory. Dick is going to e-mail 
a charter and updated ACC guidelines to Kathy. 
Landscape: The back of the berm on 207th, right hand 
side, has now been completely barked, and it looks much 
better - if only the deer would leave it alone! 
Landscape Committee meeting scheduled for Monday, 
March 10th at 7:00 p.m. at the home of Robyn Welch.   We 
will be discussing this springs flowers for the entryways, 
and I will introduce my replacement Kathy Morrisson who 
will be taking over the committee the latter part of May. 
Someone is having trouble determining where the road 
edge ends and the grass starts on the 207th entryway, we 
have had several mishaps in the last month or so. If anyone 
has seen anything, please call Robyn Welch 630-7178, with 
a description of the vehicle and/or license plates. 
Maintenance: Suzanne will send Mary a new vendor di-
rectory. Mary will be calling some residents that have 
shown interested in the maintenance committee to look 
through the Reserve study and make recommendations for 
upgrade/repair projects.  
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Minut es of  t he Febr uar y 
Board of  Di rec t or s Meet ing 
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Register for the 

3rd Annual Remington Invitational 
Golf Tournament! 

Invite your friends from outside of Remington, 
even if you don’t golf yourself 

Details and entry form on Page 2... 

Paid Advertising Helps 
Support the Cost of this Publication 

Details on Page 3 




